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Museum Purchase Collection Exhibit

The Cheyenne Frontier Days™ Old West Museum is proud to present our Museum
Purchase Collection. The CFD Old West Museum houses some of the best western
art around. Join the CFD Old West Museum as we show this priceless collection
of sculptures, oil, watercolors, Navajo weavings and much more The Museum
Purchase Program was created as a venue through which patrons can select a
contemporary work of art and donate it to the permanent collection of the CFD
Old West Museum. From 1981 to the present, each year has brought one or more
new pieces into the Museum’s collection. As a result several pieces from the most
popular artists in the West are part of the Museum'’s permanent collection. Many
of the donations are made not only in friendship to the Museum but also as
memorials to friends and family.

2008 Museum Purchase donation,
Cowboy School, by Phil Beck

The Museum Purchase Collection can be seen from now until October 15th.
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